
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                        

                                                                                                         
 

COVID-19 UPDATE TUESDAY 24TH MARCH 2020 
 
ONLINE LEARNING: 
From Monday 30th March your child’s teacher will set work on the Class Page on the 
school website. This should be online by 10.30 a.m. and will be updated each day. If work 
does not appear, it will be due to either an I.C.T. problem with your child’s teacher or if 
they have fallen ill. We will try to get a mobile app message to you if this is the case. 
 
Paper copies will be emailed to the school office by teachers so that they can be printed 
off for collection by any parents who need them. 
 
Children like routine and consistency so establish up to 1.5 hours of the day for school 
work, a period when they are getting some exercise and any other blocks of time that 
you feel will be beneficial. 
 
In addition to the work set by your child’s teacher, there will be information about good 
educational websites and tips on how to get the best out of them for your child. These 
will be online from Monday 30th March 2020. 
 
These websites will be changed or updated each week to provide a variety of activities 
for your child. These can be used to supplement their class work and will provide a bank 
of worthwhile things to occupy your child productively. 
 
Information about these will be placed on the Home Page of the school website. The 
usual information on the Home Page has been taken down to make it easy for you to find 
items on it. 
 
We are hoping to establish the facility for your child and their teacher to communicate 
with each other through the Publisher facility on the school website. We are having one 
or two technical issues with it at the moment but hopefully these will be sorted out by 
Monday 30th March. 
 



Thank you all for your continuing support in Protecting the NHS, by only using the school 
for child care when it is absolutely essential. 
 


